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Israel and Empire Aug 09 2020 Israel and Empire introduces students to the
history, literature, and theology of the Hebrew Bible and texts of early
Judaism, enabling them to read these texts through the lens of postcolonial
interpretation. This approach should allow students to recognize not only
how cultural and socio-political forces shaped ancient Israel and the
worldviews of the early Jews but also the impact of imperialism on modern
readings of the Bible. Perdue and Carter cover a broad sweep of history,
from 1300 BCE to 72 CE, including the late Bronze age, Egyptian imperialism,
Israel's entrance into Canaan, the Davidic-Solomonic Empire, the Assyrian
Empire, the Babylonian Empire, the Persian Empire, the Greek Empire, the
Maccabean Empire, and Roman rule. Additionally the authors show how earlier

examples of imperialism in the Ancient Near East provide a window through
which to see the forces and effects of imperialism in modern history.
The United States of America in Biblical Prophecy Feb 01 2020 For years,
Bible scholars have been saying the United States of America is NOT to be
found in scripture. But they have overlooked some important clues found in
the Old Testament book of Daniel. Overlooked clues are: * Some nationempires are succeeding each other and some Nation-Empires exist
concurrently. This is an important distinction. * Ancient empire national
symbols differ from Modern empire national symbols. We show how and why. *
National symbols found in Bible prophecy relate to modern empire national
symbols. * God has used a "type" picture with a double fulfillment to impart
some of this truth. * Daniel Chapter Seven nation-empires relate to
Revelation Chapter Thirteen nation-empires. I will show how and why. * One
modern nation is already known to be involved with Biblical prophecy. I will
show who and why.
After the Empire Jun 06 2020
She Who Restores the Roman Empire Dec 13 2020 Of The Biblical prophecy of
the Whore of Babylon St. Augustine said that the Church of Rome would one
day apostatize while St. Jerome hinted that the day of apostasy may have
already begun, but today even many Protestants reject this notion arguing
instead that a new Babylonian kingdom will arise in Iraq. She Who Restores
the Roman Empire is a thorough survey of this controversial prophecy. It
examines the prophetic interpretations throughout history and shows their
impact upon history. It shows how the prophecy itself helped shaped the
Reformation and counter-Reformation. It also discusses the newer
interpretations which predict a revival of ancient Babylon or a global New
Age religion. Dr. Criswell’s conclusion is based on thorough exegesis and on
historical precedent. He contends that it is the Harlot who will initiate
the restoration of the Roman Empire and the anti-Christ will initially be
his puppet before turning on her and destroying her great city. Napoleon was
an archetype of the coming anti-Christ who will promise a new world but
deliver destruction. "David Criswell has done an outstanding job in handling
the subject of Babylon the Harlot in the book of Revelation. As a Tyndale
Seminary graduate student, he was a thorough researcher and scholar. No
matter what your view on the "Babylon" issue, this book is a classic at
analyzing the subject. The reader will find this treatise a fascinating
adventure in Bible study." —Dr. Mal Couch, president, Tyndale Seminary
The Revived Roman Empire Dec 25 2021 In Bible Prophecy the book of Daniel
predicts a revived roman empire that will rule the world during the
Tribulation and launch the Antichrist. The Revived Roman Empire: Europe In
Bible Prophecy provides a historical overview of the Roman Empire to the
present European Union. The European Union is the Revived Roman Empire
foretold by the prophet Daniel and John in the Revelation that would
reemerge in the latter days and launch the Antichrist. The Revived Roman
Empire: Europe in Bible Prophecy shows the reader the institutions and
structures of the European Union that are described in the prophetic books
written two to three thousand years ago. It also reveals the Catholic
Church’s influence of the evolving European Union and how the evidence
proves that it fits the biblical description for the revived Roman Empire.
In addition, the reader discovers the relationship between the ancient

prophetic writings, the European Union and today's current affairs.
FAITH IN THE FACE OF EMPIRE Sep 02 2022 A Palestinian Christian theologian
shows how the reality of empire shapes the context of the biblical story,
and the ongoing experience of Middle East conflict.
Fishers of Men Or Founders of Empire? Oct 11 2020
The Postcolonial Biblical Reader Apr 16 2021 This wide-ranging Reader
provides a comprehensive survey of the interaction between postcolonial
criticism and biblical studies. Examines how various empires such as the
Persian and Roman affected biblical narratives. Demonstrates how different
biblical writers such as Paul, Matthew and Mark handled the challenges of
empire. Includes examples of the practical application of postcolonial
criticism to biblical texts. Considers contemporary issues such as diaspora,
race, representation and territory. Editorial commentary draws out the key
points to be made and creates a coherent narrative.
Edom at the Edge of Empire Jul 28 2019 A comprehensive history of a state
on Judah’s border Edom at the Edge of Empire combines biblical, epigraphic,
archaeological, and comparative evidence to reconstruct the history of
Judah's neighbor to the southeast. Crowell traces the material and
linguistic evidence, from early Egyptian sources that recall conflicts with
nomadic tribes to later Assyrian texts that reference compliant Edomite
tribal kings, to offer alternative scenarios regarding Edom's transformation
from a collection of nomadic tribes and workers in the Wadi Faynan as it
relates to the later polity centered around the city of Busayra in the
mountains of southern Jordan. This is the first book to incorporate the
important evidence from the Wadi Faynan copper mines into a thorough account
of Edom's history, providing a key resource for students and scholars of the
ancient Near East and the Hebrew Bible.
God's People and the Seduction of Empire Mar 04 2020 In this book, Graham
Turner confronts many of our assumptions about the Old and New Testament and
shows that they are centred around two themes: personal spirituality and
social justice.
If Not Empire, What? Jan 26 2022 In this thoughtful and systematic
exploration, Friesen and Stoner understand the Bible to be an extended
argument about life, love and power. In the various biblical texts, this
argument presents two versions of the Hebrew god, one who aligns with kings
and the religious establishment, the other who makes a fool of kings and
aligns with everyday people. Through discussion of each biblical text, the
authors highlight how this argument plays out in the history of the
Israelites, the prophetic attempts to articulate an alternative to the
nation-state, the life and teachings of Jesus, and the multi-ethnic
community that emerged after Jesus' death. Written in a popular style, the
book serves as a concise and sometimes irreverent introduction to the entire
Bible while demonstrating its immediate relevance to the problems of
violence, insecurity and injustice.
Unveiling Empire Apr 28 2022 Confused by "end of the world" readings or put
off by the dense and mysterious imagery, many readers hesitate to explore
the Book of Revelation. Unveiling Empire offers a new entree into this
troubling and controversial book of the Bible by examining the roots and
social purposes of apocalyptic literature and Revelations own use of
traditional imagery. In this way the authors provide readers with the tools

for deciphering the texts message--and its urgent applications for
Christians today living amidst a new kind of "empire."
The First of Empires Oct 30 2019
Decolonizing God May 30 2022 For centuries, the Bible has been used by
colonial powers to undergird their imperial designs--an ironic situation
when so much of the Bible was conceived by way of resistance to empires. In
this thoughtful book, Mark Brett draws upon his experience of the colonial
heritage in Australia to identify a remarkable range of areas where God
needs to be decolonized--freed from the bonds of the colonial. Writing in a
context where landmark legal cases have ruled that Indigenous (Aboriginal)
rights have been 'washed away by the tide of history', Brett re-examines
land rights in the biblical traditions, Deuteronomy's genocidal imagination,
and other key topics in both the Hebrew Bible and the New Testament where
the effects of colonialism can be traced. Drawing out the implications for
theology and ethics, this book provides a comprehensive new proposal for
addressing the legacies of colonialism. A ground-breaking work of
scholarship that makes a major intervention into post-colonial studies. This
book confirms the relevance of post-colonial theory to biblical scholarship
and provides an exciting and original approach to biblical interpretation.
Bill Ashcroft, University of Hong Kong and University of New South Wales;
author of The Empire Writes Back: Theory and Practice in Post-Colonial
Literatures (2002). Acutely sensitive to the historical as well as
theological complexity of the Bible, Mark Brett's Decolonizing God
brilliantly demonstrates the value of a critical assessment of the Bible as
a tool for rethinking contemporary possibilities. The contribution of this
book to ethical and theological discourse in a global perspective and to a
politics of hope is immense. Tamara C. Eskenazi, Hebrew Union College, Los
Angeles; editor of The Torah: A Women's Commentary (2007).
The Bible and Empire Jan 14 2021 At a time of renewed interest in Empire,
this stimulating volume explores the complex relationship between the Bible
and the colonial enterprise, and examines some overlooked aspects of this
relationship. These include unconventional retellings of the gospel story of
Jesus by Thomas Jefferson and Raja Rammohun Roy; the fate of biblical texts
when marshalled by Victorian preachers to strengthen British imperial
intentions after the India uprising of 1857; the cultural-political use of
the Christian Old Testament, first by the invaders to attack temple
practices and rituals, then by the invaded to endorse the temple heritage
scorned by missionaries; the dissident hermeneutics of James Long and
William Colenso confronting and compromising with colonial ambitions; and
finally the subtly seditious deployment of biblical citations in two
colonial novels. This innovative book offers both practical and theoretical
insights and provides compelling evidence of the continuing importance of
postcolonial discourse for biblical studies.
Romans Disarmed Nov 23 2021 Globalization. Homelessness. Ecological and
economic crisis. Conflicts over sexuality. Violence. These crisis-level
issues may seem unique to our times, but Paul's Letter to the Romans has
something to say to all of them. Following their successful Colossians
Remixed, Sylvia Keesmaat and Brian Walsh unpack the meaning of Romans for
its original context and for today. The authors demonstrate how Romans
disarms the political, economic, and cultural power of the Roman Empire and

how this ancient letter offers hope in today's crisis-laden world. Romans
Disarmed helps readers enter the world of ancient Rome and see how Paul's
most radical letter transforms the lives of the marginalized then and now.
Intentionally avoiding abstract debates about Paul's theology, Keesmaat and
Walsh move back and forth between the present and the past as they explore
themes of home, economic justice, creation care, the violence of the state,
sexuality, and Indigenous reconciliation. They show how Romans engages with
the lived reality of those who suffer from injustice, both in the first
century and in the midst of our own imperial realities.
Empires of the Bible Oct 03 2022 From the chaos of the Tower of Babel to
the tragedy of the Babylonian captivity, Empires of the Bible tells the
story of the ancient civilizations in the Old Testament. Using research
conducted in Babylon and Egypt, this book includes many valuable and
historical records inscribed in stone by the very men living in those
ancient times. These records combined with Bible history of the same, are
woven together in one connected story. Reprinted exactly from the 1904
original, this book also includes a series of 21 maps which trace the course
of those empires. The unique design of this book will be found useful by
every student, either of the Bible or history.
Empire in the New Testament Aug 21 2021 How does a Christian render unto
Caesar what is Caesar's, and unto God what is God's? This book is the result
of the Bingham Colloquium of 2007 that brought scholars from across North
America to examine the New Testament's response to the empires of God and
Caesar. Two chapters lay the foundation for that response in the Old
Testament's concept of empire, and six others address the response to the
notion of empire, both human and divine, in the various authors of the New
Testament. A final chapter investigates how the church fathers regarded the
matter. The essays display various methods and positions; together, however,
they offer a representative sample of the current state of study of the
notion of empire in the New Testament.
Revelation May 18 2021 The final book of the Bible, Revelation prophesies
the ultimate judgement of mankind in a series of allegorical visions, grisly
images and numerological predictions. According to these, empires will fall,
the "Beast" will be destroyed and Christ will rule a new Jerusalem. With an
introduction by Will Self.
The Power of the Word May 06 2020 What kind of power does scripture
exercise? In The Power of the Word Elisabeth Schussler Fiorenza, the premier
scholar of feminist biblical interpretation and early Christian history,
explores this difficult hermeneutical question. Because Christian scriptures
were formulated in the context of Roman imperial power, they have functionedand still do so-in the service of empire, legitimating colonialist
expansion, racist exploitation, and heterosexist discrimination. Schussler
Fiorenza calls for a critical feminist decolonizing reading, capable of
identifying both the destructive powers of empire and the radical democratic
visions of justice and well being that are inscribed in the scriptural text.
The Power of the Word makes a timely contribution not only to traditional
fields such as Pauline and Apocalypse studies, but also to the developing
intersection of feminist and postcolonial biblical studies and the study of
empire. Book jacket.
An Introduction to the Bible Jan 02 2020 This groundbreaking introductory

textbook explores the emergence and development of the Bible, placing it in
the broader context of world history. It particularly focuses on the role of
a number of empires in the formation of the Biblical canon. Explores the
historical role the Bible has played in subsequent empires, and its enduring
influence in the contemporary world, resulting in a balanced overview of the
historical forces that shaped the canon Explores topics including: the
formation of the Pentateuch, the development of the earliest Old Testament
stories, the historical study of the Gospel traditions surrounding Jesus;
the influence of Roman rule in the provinces where Paul spent much of his
ministry; and the interpretation of the Biblical texts and their use by
different faith communities Incorporates numerous student-friendly features
throughout, including study questions, review sections, bibliographies,
timelines, and illustrations and photos
Revelations Jul 08 2020 A startling exploration of the history of the most
controversial book of the Bible, by the bestselling author of Beyond Belief.
Through the bestselling books of Elaine Pagels, thousands of readers have
come to know and treasure the suppressed biblical texts known as the Gnostic
Gospels. As one of the world's foremost religion scholars, she has been a
pioneer in interpreting these books and illuminating their place in the
early history of Christianity. Her new book, however, tackles a text that is
firmly, dramatically within the New Testament canon: The Book of Revelation,
the surreal apocalyptic vision of the end of the world . . . or is it? In
this startling and timely book, Pagels returns The Book of Revelation to its
historical origin, written as its author John of Patmos took aim at the
Roman Empire after what is now known as "the Jewish War," in 66 CE. Militant
Jews in Jerusalem, fired with religious fervor, waged an all-out war against
Rome's occupation of Judea and their defeat resulted in the desecration of
Jerusalem and its Great Temple. Pagels persuasively interprets Revelation as
a scathing attack on the decadence of Rome. Soon after, however, a new sect
known as "Christians" seized on John's text as a weapon against heresy and
infidels of all kinds-Jews, even Christians who dissented from their
increasingly rigid doctrines and hierarchies. In a time when global
religious violence surges, Revelations explores how often those in power
throughout history have sought to force "God's enemies" to submit or be
killed. It is sure to appeal to Pagels's committed readers and bring her a
whole new audience who want to understand the roots of dissent, violence,
and division in the world's religions, and to appreciate the lasting appeal
of this extraordinary text.
Locations of God Dec 01 2019 The Hebrew Bible is hardly what might be
called a "unified" account of the national history of Israel. The texts,
with their myriad genres and competing perspectives, show the forming and reforming of Ancient Israel's social body in a number of geographical
settings. The communities are shown in and out of political power. We read
about in-fighting and peace, good kings and bad, freedom and subjugation.
Ultimately, the Hebrew Bible is a text about nationhood and empire in the
ancient world. Critical reflection on the intersections of religious and
political life--which includes such topics as sovereignty, leadership, law,
peoplehood, hospitality, redemption, creation, and eschatology--can be
broadly termed "Political Theology." In Locations of God, Mark G. Brett
focuses primarily on the historical books of the Bible, comparing them

against the lived realities of life under the Assyrian Empire that
overshadowed much of ancient Israel's political life. Brett suggests that an
imaginary nation and its imperial alternatives were woven into the biblical
traditions by authors who enjoyed very little in the way of political
sovereignty. Using political theology to motivate the discussion, Brett
shows us just how the earthly situation of ancient Israel contributed to its
theology as reflected in the Hebrew Bible.
Bible and Theology from the Underside of Empire Jun 18 2021 'Empire' has
become an apt label to name the present horizon of global life and is
associated with logic and practices which threaten human life in myriad
ways. These reflections not only expose the true nature of empire, but
suggest an alternative vision of flourishing wrought by God's kingdom. In a
creative and imaginative manner the contributions highlight new liberative
possibilities for life through non-conventional Bible reading. The authors
display a sensitive moral antenna for the oppressive manifestations of
empire, and courageously intimate a new paradigm for Christian mission and
public witness today.
God and Empire Mar 16 2021 The bestselling author and prominent New
Testament scholar draws parallels between 1st–century Roman Empire and
21st–century United States, showing how the radical messages of Jesus and
Paul can lead us to peace today Using the tools of expert biblical
scholarship and a keen eye for current events, bestselling author John
Dominic Crossan deftly presents the tensions exhibited in the Bible between
political power and God’s justice. Through the revolutionary messages of
Jesus and Paul, Crossan reveals what the Bible has to say about land and
economy, violence and retribution, justice and peace, and ultimately,
redemption. He examines the meaning of “kingdom of God” prophesized by
Jesus, and the equality recommended to Paul by his churches, contrasting
these messages of peace against the misinterpreted apocalyptic vision from
the book of Revelations, that has been co-opted by modern right-wing
theologians and televangelists to justify the United State’s military
actions in the Middle East.
The First of Empires Apr 04 2020 This work has been selected by scholars as
being culturally important and is part of the knowledge base of civilization
as we know it. This work is in the public domain in the United States of
America, and possibly other nations. Within the United States, you may
freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity (individual or corporate)
has a copyright on the body of the work. Scholars believe, and we concur,
that this work is important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made
generally available to the public. To ensure a quality reading experience,
this work has been proofread and republished using a format that seamlessly
blends the original graphical elements with text in an easy-to-read
typeface. We appreciate your support of the preservation process, and thank
you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant.
"Come Out My People!" Aug 01 2022 A compelling view of two competing
religious visions---one of "creation" and the other of "empire"---that run
throughout the Bible. "A remarkable offering for those who care about the
interface of power and faith with all the threats and seductions that go
with it. . . As I read, I felt overwhelmed, both by the mass of data and by

the cunning of interpretation. I could not put it down, and expect to
continue to be instructed by it.---Walter Brueggemann "Howard-Brook
undertakes what few dare anymore: an introductory primer for the whole
Bible...This book invites disciples to `connect the dots', in order to
recover our ancient, anti-imperial identity, and to embrace a radical faith
and practice that are personal and politica."---Ched Myers "Howard-Brook
illuminates how ancient empires exercised control and manipulation of people
not simply by political and military means, but also through the religion of
empire. Throughout he makes clear that the core message of the God of
creation is to call people out of empire, to refuse to cooperate with the
forces of destruction and domination today."---Richard Horsley "Will become
a classic for communities that seek first to receive the gracious gift of
God's alternative future to Empire."---Jarrod McKenna "If we who sojourn in
America are to be a community that can both name and resist the lure of
Empire, we need a story more powerful than the story called America. Wes
Howard-Brook knows than the Bible tells such a story. May its story be ours
as we're set free from our imperial imaginations to dream with our Creator
of a new world here and now."---Jonathan Wilson-Hartgrove
The Calling of the Nations Feb 12 2021 This wide-ranging collection moves
from the earliest Pauline and Rabbinic exegesis through Christian imperial
and missionary narratives of the late Roman, medieval, and early modern
periods to the entangled identity politics of 'mainstream' nineteenth- and
twentieth-century North America.
The Mysterious Numbers of the Hebrew Kings Jun 26 2019 (New revised
edition) Considered the classic and comprehensive work in reckoning the
accession of kings, calendars, and coregencies based upon the Old Testament
text and other extra-biblical sources.
The Epistle of Paul the Apostle to The Romans Sep 21 2021 Paul was the most
influential figure in the early Christian church. In this epistle, written
to the founders of the church in Rome, he sets out some of his ideas on the
importance of faith in overcoming mankind's innate sinfulness and in
obtaining redemption. With an introduction by Ruth Rendell
A Contemporary Introduction to the Bible Jul 20 2021 Explore a timely
introduction to the formation of the Bible in its historical and modern
contexts In the newly revised Second Edition of A Contemporary Introduction
to the Bible: Sacred Texts and Imperial Contexts, accomplished scholars and
authors Colleen M. Conway and David M. Carr deliver a rigorous, accessible,
and up-to-date introduction to the Bible. The textbook places the Hebrew
Bible/Old Testament and New Testament in the broader context of world
history, with a special focus on the empires that influenced the Bible’s
formation. Readers are introduced to the academic study of the Bible through
a range of scholarly approaches. Readers benefit from the inclusion of: A
thorough introduction to the Bible in its ancient contexts, from the
emergence of Israel’s earliest traditions to the writing and reshaping of
the Bible amidst Assyrian Babylonian, Persian, Hellenistic and Roman
empires. The most up-to-date work in the field, seamlessly integrated into
every chapter A wealth of pedagogical features including study questions,
bibliographies, timelines, and illustrations An unparalleled coverage of
both fundamental topics and cutting-edge issues, resulting in a truly
outstanding textbook. Perfect for undergraduate and graduate students

studying religion, history, sociology, and philosophy, A Contemporary
Introduction to the Bible: Sacred Texts and Imperial Contexts, Second
Edition will also earn a place in the libraries of religious scholars and
researchers seeking a one-stop reference to the Bible in its ancient and
modern context.
The Bible and the Third World Jun 30 2022 A comprehensive history of the
Bible in the Third World.
In the Shadow of Empire Nov 04 2022 The Bible tells the stories of many
empires, and many are still considered some of the largest of the ancient
and classical world: the Assyrians, the Babylonians, the Persians, the
Greeks, and finally the Romans. In this provocative book, nine experts bring
a critical analysis of these world empires in the background of the Old and
New Testaments. As they explain, the Bible developedagainstthe context of
these empires, providing concrete meaning to the countercultural claims of
Jews and Christians that their God was the true King, the real Emperor. Each
chapter describes how to read the Bible as a reaction to empire and points
to how to respond to the biblical message to resist imperial powers in every
age.
The Roman Empire and the New Testament Sep 09 2020 The purpose of the
Essential Guides series is to fulfill the need for brief, substantive, yet
highly accessible introductions to the core disciplines in biblical,
theological, and religious studies
If Not Empire, What? Sep 29 2019 In this thoughtful and systematic
exploration, Friesen and Stoner understand the Bible to be an extended
argument about life, love and power. In the various biblical texts, this
argument presents two versions of the Hebrew god, one who aligns with kings
and the religious establishment, the other who makes a fool of kings and
aligns with everyday people. Through discussion of each biblical text, the
authors highlight how this argument plays out in the history of the
Israelites, the prophetic attempts to articulate an alternative to the
nation-state, the life and teachings of Jesus, and the multi-ethnic
community that emerged after Jesus' death. Written in a popular style, the
book serves as a concise and sometimes irreverent introduction to the entire
Bible while demonstrating its immediate relevance to the problems of
violence, insecurity and injustice. Through frequent quotations of
scripture, the reader is encouraged to recognize the imperial worldview as
the source of what most threatens Earth's future and to imagine an
alternative to top-down rule by powerful elites. Although written primarily
for readers who view the Bible as literature, the book reflects the authors'
faith and provides a fresh reading for people who regard the Bible to be
much more than literature. This attempt to respect both approaches is
facilitated by a discussion of seven assumptions held by biblical writers,
but likely not held by modern readers. With these assumptions in mind, the
reader is better prepared to make sense of texts that are not only very old,
but also highly relevant to decisions we must make about whether we will
continue to place our faith in the empire's answers.
Between Babel and Beast Oct 23 2021 The United States is one of history's
great Christian nations, but our unique history, success, and global impact
have seduced us into believing we are something more--God's New Israel, the
new order of the ages, the last best hope of mankind, a redeemer nation.

Using the subtle categories that arise from biblical narrative, Between
Babel and Beast analyzes how the heresy of Americanism inspired America's
rise to hegemony while blinding American Christians to our failures and
abuses of power. The book demonstrates that the church best serves the
genuine good of the United States by training witnesses--martyr-citizens of
God's Abrahamic empire.
Empire and Exile Mar 28 2022 Empire and Exile explores the impact of
Babylonian aggression upon the book of Jeremiah by calling attention to the
presence of the empire and showing how the book of Jeremiah can be read as
resistant responses to the inevitability of imperial power and the
experience of exile. With the insight of postcolonial theory, resistance is
framed in these readings as finding a place in the world even though not
controlling territory and therefore surviving social death. It argues that
even though exile is not prevented, exile is experienced in the constituting
of a unique place in the world rather than in the assimilation of the
nation. The insights of postcolonial theory direct this reading of the book
of Jeremiah from the perspective of the displaced. Theorists Homi Bhabha,
Partha Chatterjee, Stuart Hall, and bell hooks provide lenses to read issues
peculiar to groups affected by dominant powers such as empires. The use of
these theories helps highlight issues such as marginality, hybridity,
national identity as formative tools in resistance to empire and survival in
exile.
Isaiah and Imperial Context Nov 11 2020 Interpreting Isaiah requires
attention to empire. The matrix of the book of Isaiah was the imperial
contexts of Assyria, Babylon, and Persia. The community of faith in these
eras needed a prophetic vision for life. Not only is the book of Isaiah
crafted in light of empire, but current readers cannot help but approach
Isaiah in light of imperial realities today. As a neglected area of
research, Isaiah and Imperial Context probes how empire can illumine Isaiah
through essays that utilize archaeology, history, literary approaches, postcolonialism, and feminism within the various sections of Isaiah. The
contributors are Andrew T. Abernethy, Mark G. Brett, Tim Bulkeley, John
Goldingay, Christopher B. Hays, Joy Hooker, Malcolm Mac MacDonald, Judith E.
McKinlay, Tim Meadowcroft, Lena-Sofia Tiemeyer, and David Ussishkin.
Liturgy and Empire Aug 28 2019 This is the fifth annual volume of the
remarkably popular journal of biblical theology edited by Scott Hahn and his
St. Paul Center for Biblical Theology. This volume features important new
works by Hahn, Brant Pitre, Matthew Levering, and Robert Barron, among
others. The issue explores the biblical themes of Church and state; idolatry
and power; religion and violence; worship and sacrifice; the Kingdom of God;
and the Eucharist. Highlights include Hahn's new essay on the prophetic
historiography of 1 and 2 Chronicles; and Pitre's essay on Jesus, the
Messianic Banquet, and the Kingdom of God. The journal, which always seeks
to reprint classic texts alongside groundbreaking new works, this time
includes a new translation of St. Thomas Aquinas' Lectures on 2
Thessaloniansthe first time this work has been translated into English. Also
included are an influential work by Louis Bouyer on Satan and Christ in the
New Testament and Early Tradition. The volume concludes with a classic
homily by Cardinal Joseph Ratzinger, now Pope Benedict XVI on the morality
of exile.

Kingdom and Empire Feb 24 2022 We love ragtag rebels who defeat the empire
in films we watch and books we read. But living in centers of the world's
wealth and power, do we recognize that we are participants in today's
version of empire? Most of the Bible is written for and by people under
threat or under the thumb of a variety of empires. The question faced by the
children of Israel and the early followers of Jesus was how to live for the
kingdom of God while powerful empires demanded full obedience. Does living
with affluence and influence change the way we read and understand that
story? Are we likely to miss the way the Bible critiques our use of wealth,
weapons, and walls? What do Abraham, Moses, and Daniel teach us about living
in the heart of the empire and reaching for something better? What can Paul
teach us about using the resources of the empire to spread the message that
Jesus is Lord, not Caesar? What do the birth and death of Jesus teach us
about how God is redeeming the world of empires? Is our citizenship in the
empire a temptation, or an opportunity?
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